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Together, we prepare our students to successfully 
 meet the challenges of the future. 

 

 

 

 

 

 It is hard to believe we are in 
October. The first quarter 
ends on Friday, October 16th.  
Report Cards will go home 
during the week of October 
19th.  Bennet Elementary 

staff appreciates all your support to keep our 
focus on student learning. 

October is National Bullying Prevention 
Month. At Bennet Elementary, we take a 
strong and an active stance against bullying, 
and create a climate that prevents bullying 
before it starts. Together, we can prevent  
bullying!  This month, the students will be 
participating in the Purple Hand Pledge to 
take a “Stand Against Bullying.” 
 
I want to remind everyone that our morning 
tardy bell rings at 8:30. Any students entering 
the building after that time will be counted 
tardy.  Instruction in our classrooms begins at 
8:30 every morning.  Please remember 
students dropped off before 7:50 need to 
attend our Before and After School Rec. 
Program. Thank you for your help with this. 
 

Please feel free to contact me with questions, 
or concerns at 782-3535. You may also email 
me at walter.lin@districtor1.net.  As always, I 
thank you for your continued support.   

Linde Walter 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Please remember to contact the office if 
there is a change in plans 
for your child after school 
prior to 2:45 PM. 

 

 

Character Counts  
 

To reinforce our 
Character Counts 
Education Program, 
there are pillars in 
the hallways with 
student pictures on 
them: these students 
and/or classes have 
demonstrated the monthly character 
counts pillar. 

 
During the month of October, we 
are focusing on the Trustworthy 
Pillar.  
 
 
We will have an Early Dismissal at     

1:10 PM on Thursday, October 22nd    

and No School on Friday, October 23rd. 
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Upcoming Events: 

October 

-14th   No School 

-22nd  Early Dismissal 1:10 

-23rd   No School 

 

Bennet Booster 
Corner 

The Bennet Boosters 
meet the 2nd Tuesday of 

every month at 7:00 PM in the 
Elementary Commons.  The next 
meeting will be October 13th. 
 

School Meals 

District OR-1 will provide all breakfast 

and lunches at no cost to all enrolled 

students through December 31st  

2020.  The USDA recently provided 

waivers through the end of this year to 

allow school districts to offer breakfast 

and lunches to all enrolled students at no 

cost, while also providing the district 

reimbursement for the costs associated 

with the production and serving of the 

meals.  

If you wish to utilize the breakfast 

portion you will need to submit your 

information by Tuesday evening each 

week. The sign up link can be found on 

the district website at 

https://www.districtor1.org/. 

 

Homecoming Dress Up Days 

White Out Day- Ms. Petersen 

 

Western Day- Ms. Kepler 

 

Ms. Spaulding 

 

https://www.districtor1.org/
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